
The County are several players short for the (Triples) 

Presidents Match v Three Horseshoes celebrating their 50
th
 

Anniversary on Friday 12
th
 July at 2 pm. 

If any bowler would like to play in this game, please let Allan 

Sayers know at sayersallan@gmail.com  

There is no requirement to be a County Bowler and these 

celebrations matches are very enjoyable. 
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